
First United Methodist Church of Valparaiso 

2024 Electronic Funds Transfer (EFT) Authorization 

 
EFT allows you to easily fulfill your commitment to the church. It also decreases the costs to the church to 

handle commitments and develops a predictable cash flow for meeting the church’s financial obligations.  

 

Each month, I authorize First United Methodist Church of Valparaiso, Indiana, to automatically 

 withdraw a total of 

$______________ from my (check one below) 
  

      ________  Checking Account 

 

      ________  Savings Account 
 

Please check which frequency you prefer for the automatic draft: (all withdraws will be on the indicated day 

unless it is a non-banking business day, in which case the withdraw will be on the next banking business day). 

 

________ Semi-Monthly – withdrawn on the 10th and 25th of each month 

                    (indicate how much on each date: 

          $______ on the 10th and $______ on the 25th) 

OR 

________ Monthly – withdrawn on the 10th or the 25th of each month. 

                          (Circle preferred date)     10th         25th 

 

My offerings will go to the following funds: 

_________   General Fund (indicate 0% to 100% of your monthly gift) 

_________   Trustees Property Fund (indicate 0% to 100% of your monthly gift) 

 

Please attach a voided check (not a checking deposit slip) or a savings deposit slip from the account from which 

automatic withdraws will be made for verification of all financial institution information. Or, if we already have 

your banking information and it has not changed, please      check here. Withdraws begin January 2024, unless 

you indicate otherwise below, and will continue for the remainder of the calendar year.   

 

Alternate date to begin automatic withdraw: _________________ 

 
_____________________________________ 

DATE 

 

_____________________________________________________________    

NAME (PLEASE PRINT) 

 

_____________________________________________________________ 

SIGNATURE 

 

PLEASE RETURN YOUR COMPLETED FORM TO KATE SHIFFLETT IN THE CHURCH OFFICE 


